
Steven Kolberg 

  Dear Steven Kolberg, 

This email serves as confirmation of your enrollment into "Talking Tech: QR Codes and Your Library". 

This class is scheduled to run from Tuesday June 21, 2011 at 2:00P.M. until Tuesday June 21, 2011 at 
3:30P.M.. 

You can add the class information to your outlook calendar by clicking the graphic below. 

  
  

If you need to cancel your enrollment for any reason, please use the "Cancel" button above.  You may also 
cancel your enrollment from the "My Enrollments" link within the Registration System. 

  
 
Regards, 

LearnerWeb Administrator 

Click here to Add Enrollment to 
Calendar

Click here to Cancel this 
enrollment

From:  servicedesk@cclaflorida.org [servicedesk@cclaflorida.org] Sent: Fri 6/17/2011 1:06 PM
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